MEMORANDUM

May 1, 2007

TO:

ASC Curriculum Committee

FROM:
David Frego, Associate Director

RE:

Course Change Request MUS 251

Attached is a course change request generated from Musicology. The changes include course title and description.

The purpose of the changes are two-fold: to bring the title more in line with the course content; and to present a more attractive title to the undergraduate students searching for a GEC option in the Visual and Performing Arts.

This change has been approved by the full music faculty.

